
 

Department of Commerce, Community,  
and Economic Development 

 
Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office 

 
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
Main: 907.269.0350 

Addendum to November 19, 2024, Meeting Agenda 

          TO: Alcoholic Beverage Control Board  DATE:  November 18, 2024 

          FROM: Jane P. Sawyer, Program Coordinator RE:  One MDSL, and Endorsement 
Applications  

 
 MANUFACTURER DIRECT SHIPMENT LICENSE APPLICATION 
 

Application Sub Type 
Application 
ID 

License 
number Entity Name 

Manufacturer Direct Shipment License 3563 16365 Peter Michael Winery 
 
 
 
 RESTAURANT ENDORSEMENTS WITH CHANGES TO THEIR CURRENT PERSMISSIONS  
 

Application Sub 
Type 

Application 
ID 

RE AKACCIS 
No. 

Master 
License 

Master License 
Type Entity Name 

Doing 
Business As Board Consideration 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1442 15433 639 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Harold Egan 

Lake Louise 
Lodge 

Licensee is adding employment of 
persons under 21 years of age. 
Licensee to comply with Department 
of Labor and Workforce 
Development's exemption 
requirement under AS 23.10.355. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1785 15570 2823 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

The Perch 
Resort At 
Denali, Inc The Perch 

Licensee is adding employment of 
persons under 21 years of age. 
Licensee to comply with Department 
of Labor and Workforce 
Development's exemption 
requirement under AS 23.10.355. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1905 15644 4099 

Beverage 
Dispensary License -
Tourism 

Jl Denali Hotels 
Llc 

Grande Denali 
Hotel - 
Alpenglow 
Restaurant 

Licensee is adding employment of 
persons under 21 years of age. 
Licensee to comply with Department 
of Labor and Workforce 
Development's exemption 
requirement under AS 23.10.355. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1927 15655 4280 

Beverage 
Dispensary License -
Tourism 

Jl Denali Hotels 
Llc 

Denali Bluffs 
Hotel - 
Mountaineer 
Grill & Bar 

Licensee is adding employment of 
persons under 21 years of age. 
Licensee to comply with Department 
of Labor and Workforce 
Development's exemption 
requirement under AS 23.10.355. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1926 15654 6044 

Beverage 
Dispensary License -
Tourism - Seasonal 

Jl Denali Hotels 
Llc 

Denali Bluffs 
Hotel - Perky 
Moose Café 

Licensee is adding employment of 
persons under 21 years of age. 
Licensee to comply with Department 
of Labor and Workforce 



 
 

Development's exemption 
requirement under AS 23.10.355. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2070 15740 1387 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Fishhook Bar & 
Grill Llc 

Fishhook Bar 
and Grill 

Licensee is adding employment of 
persons under 21 years of age. 
Licensee to comply with Department 
of Labor and Workforce 
Development's exemption 
requirement under AS 23.10.355. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2236 15831 1912 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Bulgar Corp The Crepery 

Licensee is adding employment of 
persons under 21 years of age. 
Licensee to comply with Department 
of Labor and Workforce 
Development's exemption 
requirement under AS 23.10.355. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2320 15887 814 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Manhattan Llc 

Mnhattan 
Restaurant & 
Lounge 

Licensee is adding employment of 
persons under 21 years of age. 
Licensee to comply with Department 
of Labor and Workforce 
Development's exemption 
requirement under AS 23.10.355. 

 
 RESTAURANT ENDORSEMENTS PENDING ENFORCEMENT REVIEW – PLEASE DELEGATE 
 

Application Sub 
Type 

Application 
ID 

RE AKACCIS 
No. 

Master 
License 

Master License 
Type Entity Name Doing Business As Board Consideration 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 872 15223 1521 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Red Onion 
Saloon, Inc. Red Onion Saloon 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 524 15114 3376 

Beverage 
Dispesnary License 

The Greens Bar 
& Grill, Llc. 

The Greens Bar & 
Grill 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1085 15290 649 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

U-Line 
Beverage 
Company, Inc. 

Klondike Mike's 
Saloon 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 430 15094 1043 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Cp Anchorage 
Hotel 2, Llc Bruins 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1253 15356 4686 

Beverage 
Dispesary License 

Settler's Bay 
Golf Course, 
Llc 

Settler's Bay Golf 
Course 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1260 15360 3113 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 
- Tourism 

Trail Lake 
Lodge Corp Trail Lake Lodge 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1030 15273 3412 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Sullivan's Of 
Alaska Llc 

Sullivan's 
Steakhouse 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 637 15159 713 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Cape Fox 
Lodge, Llc Cape Fox Lodge 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 766 15186 5631 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 
-Tourism 

Tailwind Jnu, 
Llc 

Tailwind 
Concessions 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1481 15447 671 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Denali Visions 
3000 
Corporation 

49th State 
Brewing 
Company 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1536 15466 555 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 
- Tourism 

Inlet View 
Restaurant & 
Bar, Inc. 

Inlet View 
Restaurant & Bar 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  



 
 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1615 15489 624 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 
- Tourism Kashim, Inc. 

Tailgaters Sports 
Bar & Grill 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1712 15533 4350 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Coyote Santo, 
Llc 

Saint Coyote 
Restaurant & 
Lounge 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1713 15534 1443 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 
- Tourism 

Ashford Trs 
Anchorage Llc 

Sheraton 
Anchorage Hotel 
& Spa 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1738 15543 3695 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

South Of The 
Bridge, Llc 

Louie's Douglas 
Inn 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1799 15575 217 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Fish Or Cut 
Bait, Llc Williwaw 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1852 15610 863 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Pioneer Bar & 
Bulldog Alley 
Inc Pioneer Bar 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1858 15611 1402 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 
- Tourism 

Johnson Inn 
Homer, Llc 

Best Western 
Bidarka Inn/Otter 
Room 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1959 15674 200 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Anchorage 
Alehouse, Llc 

Matanuska 
Brewing 
Company, 
Anchorage 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1963 15675 3039 

Beverage 
Dipensary License Don Jose's, Llc Martha's Cocina 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1952 15672 1962 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Cassandra J 
Alley The Silver Fox Inn 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1838 15603 673 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Juneau's 
Waterfront 
Restaurants, 
Llc 

Alaskan Brewing 
Public House 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1235 15347 447 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Tcks Llc 

Tracy's King Crab 
Shack 2 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2085 15747 1346 

Beverage 
Dispensary License  Zoe A Brinker Shell Lake Lodge 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2191 15796 98 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Mix Rocks, Llc The Alibi 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2152 15777 656 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Seldovia 
Enterprises, 
Inc. Linwood Bar 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1784 15569 3572 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Gallo's 
Mexican 
Restaurant, 
Inc. 

Gallo's Mexican 
Restaurant #2 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2340 15902 83 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Fei Y Harding 

Asia 
Gardens?Brandy's 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2345 15905 2052 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Iwalani, Inc. 

Elf's Den 
Restaurant and 
Lounge 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2304 15878 313 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 
- Tourism 

Juneau 
Hospitality, Llc 

Ramada by 
Wyndham Juneau 
& TK Migures 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  



 
 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2388 15934 3823 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 
- Tourism 

Catc Alaska 
Tourism 
Corporation 

Resurrection 
Roadhouse 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2421 15954 253 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Pioneer 
Beverages, Inc. 

Alice's 
Champgane 
Palace 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2491 15977 3953 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Maria Gallo 
Covarrubias 

Los Arcos 
Restaurant 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2585 16009 4367 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Tristan, Inc. 

El Rodeo Mexican 
Restaurant 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2593 16014 4028 

Golf Course 
License 

Black Diamond 
Resort Co 

Black Diamond 
Golf 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2683 16053 3651 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Fish Pirate's 
Saloon Llc 

Alaska King Crab 
Company 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2437 15961 4555 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 
- Tourism Mitak Llc 

Main Street Tap 
& Grill 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2861 16146 2696 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Anchorage 
Cleek 
Corporation, 
Inc. 

O'Malleys On the 
Green 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2947 16167 4774 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 
- Tourism 

Apple Nine 
Hospitality 
Management, 
Inc. 

Embassy Suites 
Anchorage 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2256 15846 1185 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 
- Tourism Unisea, Inc. 

Harbor View Bar 
& Grill 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2166 15783 5180 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 
- Tourism Triplets, Inc. Locals 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2773 16112 5788 

Golf Course 
License Griffin Golf, Llc Kenai Golf Course 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1044 15278 6 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 
- Tourism 

Airport Lounge 
& Snack Bar Llc 

Airport Lounge & 
Snack Bar 

Needs Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate. 

  
 
 RESTAURANT ENDORSEMENTS PENDING FOOD SAFETY PERMIT AND ENFORCEMENT REVIEW – PLEASE DELEGATE 
 

Application Sub 
Type 

Application 
ID 

RE AKACCIS 
No. 

Master 
License 

Master License 
Type Entity Name 

Doing 
Business As Board Consideration 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 651 15163 4318 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Beck's 
Company 

Tonsina River 
Lodge 

Needs food safety permit and 
enforcement's review. Please 
delegate. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1840 15604 341 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Michael S 
Swain, Sr. 

Bay 
Amusements' 
E.F.I. 

Needs food safety permit and 
enforcement's review. Please 
delegate. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1976 15681 5297 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Latitude 63 
North, Inc. The Overlook 

Needs food safety permit and 
enforcement's review. Please 
delegate. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2302 15877 822 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Klondike 
Pizzeria Ii Llc 

Seasalt, 
Alaskan Bar & 
Grill 

Needs food safety permit and 
enforcement's review. Please 
delegate. 



 
 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2305 15879 5221 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

Tonglen Lake 
Lodge, Llc 

Tonglen Lake 
Lodge 

Needs food safety permit and 
enforcement's review. Please 
delegate. 

 
 
 RESTAURANT ENDORSEMENTS PENDING LOCAL GOVERNMENT APPROVAL AND ENFORCEMENT REVIEW – PLEASE DELEGATE 
 

Application Sub 
Type 

Application 
ID 

RE AKACCIS 
No. 

Master 
License Master License Type Entity Name 

Doing 
Business As Board Consideration 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2155 15780 6119 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Bolshio Misha 
Inc 

Meier Lake 
Event Center 

Needs LG (noticed 11/18/24) and 
Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2719 16079 16072 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism Quvaq Llc 

Bayside Diner 
and Bristol 
Inn 

Needs LG (noticed 11/19/24) and 
Enforcement's review. Please 
delegate.  

 
 
 RESTAURANT ENDORSEMENTS PENDING FOOD SAFETY PERMIT – PLEASE DELEGATE 
 

Application Sub 
Type 

Application 
ID 

RE AKACCIS 
No. 

Master 
License 

Master License 
Type Entity Name 

Doing 
Business As Board Consideration 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1699 15525 5489 

Beverage 
Dispensary License -
Tourism 

Aramark Sports 
And 
Entertainment 
Services, Llc Burger Shack Needs food permit. Please delegate.  

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2089 15750 1263 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Yakutat 
Adventures, 
Llc. Yakutat Lodge 

Needs food safety permit. Please 
delegate. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2184 15791 6067 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Dpjt, Inc. 

Nugget 
Restaurant 

Needs food safety permit. Please 
delegate. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2330 15895 684 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Tim L Cornelius 

The Tug Bar & 
Liquor Store 

Needs food safety permit. Please 
delegate. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 3157 16198 4733 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Twins Inc. The Grill 

Needs food safety permit. Please 
delegate. 

 
 RESTAURANT ENDORSEMENTS TRANSITIONING FROM WHAT USED TO BE RDP – NO DELEGATION NEEDED 
 

Application Sub 
Type 

Application 
ID 

RE AKACCIS 
No. 

Master 
License 

Master License 
Type Entity Name 

Doing 
Business As Board Consideration 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 831 15203 4924 

Beverage 
Dispensary License -
Tourism 

Whittier 
Lodging, Llc Inn at Whittier 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 572 15136 645 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Land's End 
Acquisition 
Corporation Land's End 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 762 15185 5430 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

Mac Ventures, 
Llc 

McGivney's 
Sports Bar and 
Grill 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1208 15336 727 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Café De Paris 
Catering Co 

Lavelle's 
Bistro 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 



 
 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1227 15345 1766 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Hatcher Pass 
Lodge 1, Llc 

Hatcher Pass 
Lodge 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1009 15265 1955 

Beverage 
Dispensary License  Circle B, Llc Old River Inn 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1191 15324 4939 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

 Linda Fraley 
And Caleb & 
Melissa Rauen 

Meiers Lake 
Roadhouse 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1007 15264 728 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Jd 
Entertainment, 
Inc. The Island Pub 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1390 15409 3243 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Dionysus Llc 

Froso's Family 
Dining 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 542 15122 2275 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Cantina Inc 

Garcia's 
Cantina 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1401 15412 4379 

Beverage 
Dispensary License -
Tourism 

Elizabeth F 
Smith 

The Station 
Bar & Grill 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1497 15455 629 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

La Cabana 
Mexican 
Restaurant, 
Inc. 

La Cabana 
Mexican 
Restaurant 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1429 15430 177 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

Juris 
Mindenbergs Breeze In 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 952 15246 4490 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Basilio Inc 

Hacienda 
Mexican 
Restaurant 2 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1470 15443 242 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Clear Sky 
Lodge, Inc 

Clear Sky 
Lodge 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1504 15458 4763 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Delta Epsilon, 
Inc. 

Bobby's 
Downtown 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1509 15460 1625 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Firetap 
Tikahtnu, Llc 

On The Border 
Restaurant 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1291 15375 842 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

The New 
Peanut Farm 
Inc 

The New 
Peanut Farm 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1249 15355 5546 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

Ocean Shores 
Inc. Kannery Grill 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1539 15467 1326 

Beverage 
Dispensary License One 68, Llc 

The Pump 
House 
Restaurant 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1542 15468 4694 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Film-On 
Productions Llc 

Bear Tooth 
Theatrepub 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1218 15341 1061 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Henry's Great 
Alaskan 
Restaurant Inc 

Henry's Great 
Alaskan 
Restaurant 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1556 15474 3971 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Fresh Ale Pubs 
Llc 

Moose's 
Tooth Pub & 
Pizzeria 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 



 
 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1091 15292 5209 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

Aramark Sports 
And 
Entertainment 
Services, Llc 

McKinley 
Village Lodge - 
Lucky Miss 
Saloon 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1435 15432 1050 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Nfs Unlimited, 
Llc 

Simon and 
Seafort's 
Saloon & Grill 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1446 15434 3978 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

The Brews 
Brothers, Llc 

Glacier Brew 
House 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 565 15134 600 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

Island Hotels, 
Llc Chart Room 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1561 15477 6058 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Big Lake 
Brewing 
Company Llc 

Susitna 
Brewing 
Company 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1117 15303 919 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Robin 
Traxinger 

Powder House 
Bar & Grill 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1643 15500 4988 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

Host Chen Anc 
Fb Llc 

Norton Sound 
Seafood 
House 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1695 15522 1187 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Host Chen Anc 
Fb Llc Upper One 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1016 15267 1059 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Retirement 
Community Of 
Fairbanks 

Raven Landing 
Center 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1684 15514 5833 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

Alpine Creek 
Lodge Llc 

Alpine Creek 
Lodge 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1716 15535 3920 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

Aramark Sports 
And 
Entertainment 
Services, Llc 

Denali River 
Cabins 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1350 15398 4618 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

North Star 
Ventures Llc Stikine Inn 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1743 15547 484 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Gwin's Resorts, 
Llc 

Gwin's 
Lodge/Gwin's 
Roadhouse 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1066 15285 4662 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Suite 100, Inc. Suite 100 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1097 15293 642 

Beverage 
Dispensary License The Flats Inc 

The Flats 
Bistro 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1239 15349 4247 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Restaurant 
Concepts, Llc Brewster's 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1554 15472 4548 

Beverage Dipensary 
License 

Restaurant 
Concepts, Llc Brewsters 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1555 15473 1038 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Johnson Inn 
Valdez, Llc 

The 
Wheelhouse 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1820 15589 644 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Ronald Martin 
Burns Salt 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 



 
 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1843 15605 3174 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Don Jose's, Llc Harbor Grill 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1835 15600 3311 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Don Jose's, Llc 

Don Jose's 
Mexican 
Restaurant 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1850 15609 2252 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Don Jose's, Llc 

Don Jose's 
Mexican 
Restaurant 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1347 15396 542 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Garlic Lovers, 
Llc 

Geraldo's 
Restaurant 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1898 15639 3849 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

River's Edge 
Hotels, Llc 

Rivers Edge 
Resort & 
Chena's 
Alaskan Grill 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1589 15487 2124 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 636, Llc Fenders 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1828 15594 4545 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Highwater, Llc 

Blarney Stone 
Pub 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1924 15653 5131 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

Silver Gulch 
Brewing & 
Bottling, Inc. 

Silver Gulch 
Brewing & 
Bottling 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1955 15673 4173 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Eagle River 
Alehouse, Llc 

Matanuska 
Brewing 
Company, 
Eagle River 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 903 15238 187 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

The Cave Wine 
Bar & Grille, Llc 

The CAVE 
Wine Bar & 
Grille 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1859 15612 3538 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Jalapeños Inc. 

Jalapenos 
Mexican 
Restaurant 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1414 15420 3709 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Terlyn, Llc 

Oasis 
Restaurant & 
Lounge 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1982 15684 4058 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Northern 
Hospitality 
Group, Inc. 

49th State 
Brewing 
Company - 
Floor 1 Main 
Bar 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1041 15276 4225 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Soulstice, Inc. 

Coldfoot 
Camp 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1987 15687 6142 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

NHG Airport, 
LLC 

49th State 
Brewing 
Company Ted 
Stevens 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2002 15698 2786 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Mean Queen, 
Llc Mean Queen 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1996 15693 2694 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Totem 
Enterprises Inc Totem Inn 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2014 15707 1283 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Summit Lake 
Lodge Inc. 

Summit Lake 
Lodge 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 



 
 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2020 15712 4795 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

Johnson Inn 
Homer, Llc 

Beluga Lake 
Lodgw 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1673 15511 1179 

Beverage Dipensary 
License Turtles, Inc. 

The Turtle 
Club 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1826 15593 3755 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Tailwind, Inc. 

Hangar on the 
Wharf 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1831 15597 4842 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Up The Creek, 
Inc. 

Twisted Fish 
Company 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1929 15656 1290 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Isl Enterprises, 
Llc 

Icy Strait 
Lodge 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1964 15676 3765 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

C & J 
Enterprises, 
Inc. 

Chepo's 
Mexican 
Restaurant 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1932 15658 2282 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Jason G 
Williams & 
Niles A 
Williams 

Grizzly Pizza & 
Gift Shop 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1696 15523 4987 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

Host Chen Anc 
Fb Llc 

Humpy's 
Great Alaskan 
Alehouse 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1833 15598 2616 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

J & L 
Enterprises, 
Inc. 

Chepo's 
Mexican 
Restaurant 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1622 15493 4675 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

North Harbor 
Project, Inc. 

The Fat 
Mermaid 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 529 15117 2565 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Eldorado Bar & 
Grill, Inc . 

El Dorado Bar 
& Grill 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2079 15744 635 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Serrano's, Llc 

Serrano's 
Mexican Grill 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1669 15510 4835 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Serrano's, Llc 

Serrano's 
Mexican Grill 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2129 15764 979 

Beverage 
Dispensary License James S Daniels 

Rosie's Bar & 
Grill 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2257 15847 1456 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Kinley's 
Restaurant & 
Bar, Inc. 

Kinley's 
Restaurant 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2255 15845 1563 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

Mat-Su Resort 
Llc Everett's 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 802 15193 3213 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Cape Fox 
Lodge, Llc 

Bar Harbor 
Ale House 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

  2242 15835 74 
Beverage 
Dispensary License Panvilla, Llc 

Pancho's Villa 
Restaurant 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2259 15849 119 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Palmer 
Alehouse, Llc 

Palmer 
Alehouse 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 



 
 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2316 15886 268 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Bayview Pub, 
Llc 

Bayview 
Restaurant 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1800 15576 2833 

Beverage 
Dispensary 

Gallo's 
Mexican 
Restaurant, 
Inc. 

Gallo's 
Mexican 
Restaurant #2 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 835 15204 5869 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Cape Fox 
Lodge, Llc 

Dockside 
Galley 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2329 15894 4314 

Beverage Dispensay 
License 

Northern Lights 
Business Inc 

Gallo's 
Mexican 
Restaurant 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2250 15842 1840 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

Ketchikan 
Hospitality, Inc. 

Annabelle's 
Famous Keg & 
Chowder 
House 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2237 15832 1969 

Beverage Dipensary 
License 

Kantishna 
Roadhouse, 
Inc. 

Kantishna 
Roadhouse 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 547 15125 2851 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

First Security 
Investment, 
Inc. 

Pagoda 
Chinese 
Restaurant 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2377 15929 2790 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Janaska 
Corporation 

Ray's 
Waterfront 
Bar & Grill 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1531 15464 5130 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

Catc Alaska 
Tourism 
Corporation 

Denali 
Backcountry 
Lodge 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2389 15935 5129 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

Catc Alaska 
Tourism 
Corporation 

Prey Bar & 
Eatery 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2399 15944 3931 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

Catc Alaska 
Tourism 
Corporation 

Talkeetna 
Alaskan Lodge 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2403 15947 2147 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

THE DUCK INN, 
INC The Duck Inn 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2322 15889 1920 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Tres Amigas Llc Salty's on 2nd 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2398 15943 4180 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Top Hand 
Industries, Llc Crush 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2387 15933 4825 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Stars Of Gold, 
Llc 

Spenard 
Roadhouse 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2446 15964 4923 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

South 
Restaurant + 
Coffeehouse, 
Llc 

South 
Restaurant 
and Coffee 
House 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2408 15950 1031 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism Jl Sitka, Inc. 

Westmark 
Sitka Hotel 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2571 16002 3363 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Blue Agave Inc 

Las Margaritas 
Restaurant 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 1011 15266 1925 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

A & W 
Windbreak, 
Inc. 

Windbreak 
Hotel, Café, 
Lounge. The 
Trout House 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 



 
 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 653 15164 398 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Frozen Wings, 
Inc. 

Buffalo Wild 
Wings 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2748 16093 426 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

The Bakery 
Restaurant Inc. 

The Bakery 
Restaurant 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2776 16114 133 

Beverage Dipensary 
License Gmri, Inc. 

The Olive 
Garden Italian 
Restaurant 
#4412 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2777 16115 4568 

Beverage 
Dispensary License Gmri, Inc. 

The Olive 
Garden Italian 
Restaurant 
#4413 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2930 16155 4617 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Fam Alaska, 
Inc. 

Chinooks 
Waterfront 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 2959 16168 4530 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Midnight Sun 
Catering 
Services Llc 

Blue Flame 
Bar and Grill 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 3038 16188 3904 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Gerald 
Berryman 

H & H 
Lakeview 
Restaurant 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 3179 16207 4692 

Beverage 
Dispensary License 

Nystuen's Folly, 
Llc 

Seward's Folly 
Bar and Grill 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 3186 16209 6023 

Outdoor 
Recreational Lodge 
License 

RJF Enterprises 
Inc 

Katmai Lodge 
Alaska 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

Restaurant 
Endorsement 
(RE) 3217 16224 1096 

Beverage 
Dispensary License - 
Tourism 

Sunrise 
Holdings, Llc Sunrise Inn 

Transitioning from what used to be 
RDP. No delegation needed. 

 


